Linda Ann Kuller

From: J & ) BBQ Company <info@jjbbgcompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 9, 2018 6:19 PM

To: Linda Ann Kuller

Subject: Poutine Your Mouth

We ask you strongly consider changing regulations to allow mobile food vendors access to public spaces, right
of ways, and other areas. ‘

Poutine Your Mouth is an amazing and rare, female-owned mobile-food small business working hard to create
and build a following on a small tourist-centric island. To deny her, and others, the ability to offer their product
out of misplaced fear of competition and outdated regulations, is not only against the basic principle of a free-
market economy, it’s certain Un-American.

You will find there is value in allowing street vendors, who bring new life and new blood to areas that have
become stale.

Thank you for your time,

James Brosche
Owner

J & J BBQ Company
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